
Notice of Public Hearing 

And Notice of Public Availability 

Proposed PHA 5 Year Plan 

January 1, 2025- December 31, 2029 

Public notice is hereby given that the Public Housing Authority 5-Year Plan for Kent County Housing 
Commission, a Division under Kent County Community Action is now available for public review and 

comment. The 5-year plan is a requirement of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. 

The Public is invited to review and provide written or verbal comments on the proposed plan. The 
Comment Period will begin on October 21, 2024 to November 30, 2024. 

A draft of the plan will be available on our website at www.accesskent.com/kcca and a hard copy of the 
plan will be available for review at our office at 121 Martin Luther King Jr, Suite 110, Grand Rapids, MI 

49507 

Public Notice is also given  that the Kent County Housing Commission will hold a public hearing at its 
meeting to be held on November 21, 2024 at 8:30 AM, to be held at 121 Martin Luther King Jr, Suite 

110, Grand Rapids , MI 40507. 

All written comments regarded the proposed 5-year plan that are received prior to November 30, 2024 
by 5 PM will be reviewed and possibly included in the submission to HUD. 

For more information, please visit our website at www.accesskent.com/kcca 

 

http://www.accesskent.com/kcca
http://www.accesskent.com/kcca

